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Side-effects 
If you are allergic or sensitive to cosmetics, 
lotions or sticky tape, please tell the Healthcare 
Scientist before the test starts.  

The procedure is very safe, but, very rarely, flashing 
lights or hyperventilation can cause a seizure (the 
words ‘fit’ and ‘seizure’ mean the same thing). 
This part of the test will be fully explained to you 
and your verbal permission sought.

There are no lasting effects and you may resume 
your normal activities immediately after these tests.

It is safe for you to have an EEG recording if you 
are pregnant, however please let the Healthcare 
Scientist know, as they may alter the test slightly.

When will I get the results?
After completing the examination, the results will 
be analysed and a report will be sent to the doctor 
who referred you. This may take up to 3 weeks.

What are the consequences of 
not having the EEG?
An EEG is a well-established method of helping 
doctors to diagnose and treat a wide range of 
medical conditions. Your doctor would not have 
as complete a picture as required and hence your 
diagnosis may take longer and/or your treatment 
may not be the most appropriate.

Contacting Us
Staff in the department will be happy to answer 
any query you may have and will do their best to 
ensure your comfort.

Please let us know if you are unable to attend 
your appointment by ringing the telephone 
number below.

If you have any questions or concerns about 
the test please ring the Neurophysiology 
Department on 01392 402458.

We welcome feedback about our service. Please 
tell a member of staff if you felt this service is 
good or otherwise


